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October 19, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Ed Cortes – WP4AVW/K4
ICOM – Technical Specialist

1550 Healey Street

Palm Bay, Florida 32907

Dear Ed,
We appreciate the support of ICOM with their generous donation of the ICOM radio for the Melbourne Hamfest.  The winner of the ICOM radio as you know was Ron Guthrie, WB4EQS a local Ham here in Brevard.  We had over 1300 attendees at the Hamfest this year.  This generous donation really helped make our Hamfest a success.
Thank you so much for arranging this generous donation.

Next year’s Hamfest will be held October 08-09, 2010.  We hope that ICOM will be able to help support us again. The new Hamfest chair will be in touch with you about a donation near the time for the next Hamfest.  If you have any questions, you can contact us via email at quinn1225@netzero.com.  You may contact us directly at 321-327-2647 or by cell 321-693-7142/321-626-1349.

Thanks again for supporting the hamfest. 
Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW and Kathy Quinn KI4RQY
2010 Melbourne Hamfest 
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